
NEXT REGULAR MEETING:  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2001 AT 6:00 P.M. 

MINUTES OF THE RP HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

July 18, 2001 
 
Chairman Al Zaccone called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m., it having been 
duly noted that notice of this meeting has been published in accordance with the 
rules of the Sunshine Law.  Roll call was taken.  Commission members present 
were:  Al Zaccone, Edward Arcari and Edwin Holmberg. 
 
The minutes of the June 27, 2001, meeting were approved. 
 
New Business:  None submitted. 
 
Old Business:  None submitted. 
 
The Commission is expecting to receive the resubmission of an application from 
David’s Vintage Place regarding a new sign. 
 
Nothing was received on either Ice Cream in the Park or Wireless Village. 
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:02 p.m. 
 

           Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Barbara DeLuca 
cc:  Carol Todd, Building Department    
       Martin Durkin, Esq. 


